
Mr. Kermit Gery 
R. D. 4 - Box 321 
Walnutport, PA -18088 

Dear Kermit; 

P.O. Box 306, Monroe, MI 48161 

(313) 241-5550 

March 11, 1982 

Thank you f,or your report on our test 03/01/82. Enclosed is a QSL card, 
and a profile folder on WHND. 

Thank you for your letter, and I hope that you will catch our next test, which 
is now in the planning stage. 

Frederick R. Vobbe 
Chief Operator - WHND Radio 

E1A Greater Media Station 
WHND Monroe 


